
 
The following is a new Micron Part Change Notification. If you have questions regarding this 

email, please contact your sales representative, field support team or use the information request 

button in this email.  

 

EOL of Select 30nm DDR2 SDRAM Component and 

Modules 

PCN: 32512 

Published: 2017-10-18 

Type:  End of Life  
    

Description:  Micron will end of life select DDR2 SDRAM component and 
modules     

Reason:  Better Align With Industry Standard, Change in Market Demand  
    

Product Affected:  Select 30nm DDR2 SDRAM component and modules listed 
below      

Affected Micron Part 

Number 
Recommended Replacement Customer Part Number 

Component 
  

MT47H128M4SH-25E:H Contact Factory 
 

Module 
  

MT16HTF25664HIZ-667M1 Contact Factory 
 

MT4HTF6464HZ-800M1 Contact Factory 
 

MT8HTF12864AZ-800M1 Contact Factory 
MT8HTF12864AZ-800M1-

ND 

MT8HTF12864HDZ-800M1 Contact Factory 
 

MT8HTF25632HZ-667M1 Contact Factory 
 

MT9HTF12872AZ-80EM1 Contact Factory 
 

MT9HTF12872RHZ-80EM1 Contact Factory 
 

MT9HTF6472RHZ-667H1 Contact Factory 
 

*Materials that have been ordered are in bold.  

Method of 
Identification:  

Marketing Part Number 
    

Micron Sites All Sites 
    



Affected:  

Last Purchase 
Date*:  

2018-04-18  
    

Last Shipment 
Date:  

2018-10-18  
    

   
*Orders placed prior to the last purchase date are subject to current inventory levels, which may vary based on market conditions and customer 

demand. Early orders are encouraged. 

NOTE: Per JEDEC Standard JESD46-C Section 3.2.3; lack of acknowledgment of this PCN within 30 days constitutes acceptance of change. 

Micron Confidential and Proprietary Information 

Thank you  

 

Legal Disclaimer: The information contained in this message may be privileged and confidential. 

It is intended to be read only by the individual or entity to whom it is addressed or by their 

designee. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are on notice that any 

distribution of this message, in any form, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message 

in error, please immediately notify the sender and delete or destroy any copy of this message.  

 


